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The "Book of Judges" Bible study

series (21 episodes) is now entering

the final production stage. Please

pray for the needed manpower and

resources. The short and impactful

devotional testimonies series, "A

Ray of Sunshine," has already

produced and aired 114 episodes.

Based on the audience's demand,

there are plans to continue creating

and presenting more episodes for

everyone.

The "Four Gospels Triology Bible

Study Series" has been completed.

This product includes electronic

books, audio books, and overview

videos of the four Gospels, all

stored 

But whose
delight is in the
law of the
Lord,
    and who
meditates on
his law day
and night.

The word of God is spirit, and it is

life. When we meditate on it and

obey it, our lives are nourished and

enriched. Kairos has a special online

platform called "Kairos Institute"

designed for Chinese-speaking

Christians worldwide. It helps those

who have a desire to deepen their

understanding of the Bible but may

not have the opportunity for full-

time study. With this platform, they

can systematically study the books

of the Bible in their spare time. Over

the years, many people have

benefited from it.
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in a USB drive, which can be used

offline without the need for an

internet connection. It is suitable

for church small groups and

individual Bible study.

The Mandarin program "Marvelous

Q&A"" is currently airing, and we

are grateful for the responses from

our brothers and sisters! Please

pray for the production of the

Cantonese version! The Cantonese

series "Prayer and Peace" titled

"Learning to Pray" has been well-

received by the audience, with

biblical characters as the main

focus. We thank Pastor Ziseng Zhou

and the production team for their

contributions and service.

The Cantonese series of "The Bible

Sounds Great" is currently

broadcasting the book of "Amos,"

and after finishing the filming of

"Proverbs" in June, the filming for

"Ecclesiastes" has also been

completed. Please pray for the

post-production work. Following

"Luke," the Cantonese series of

"Reading the Bible Together" has

started airing "Isaiah" in July. We

kindly ask for your prayers and

support.

Kairos is planning
to hold the 38th-
anniversary
celebration event on
November 4
(Saturday) and
November 5
(Sunday), with
separate sessions for
Mandarin and
Cantonese. Please
pray for the
preparation of this
celebration, and
also set aside time
to join us for the
event.


